February 18, 2006

Dear Project SMART participants:

As it snows and snows, we are beginning to think about summer and the 2004

Project SMART summer institute.  The institute will be one week earlier this

year.  The dates are June 28 – July 2, 2004 from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. daily.

This summer marks the first summer of the new five-year grant.  Based on teacher

and administrator input we are excited to tell you that we are going to be providing 

GESA facilitator training for all Project SMART participants.  Dee Grayson and

Carol Blunt-White will be joining us for the institute.  Dee will provide three days 

of facilitator training, while Carol, Barb, and Marcia will be working with those of

you who are already GESA facilitators.

In addition, all participants will receive either “GESA for Parents” training or “GESA for higher education” training.  Based on input from districts we anticipate filling available spaces rapidly.  Our criteria for selecting participants, in priority is:

● Teachers/Administrators who were participants last summer or are in this year’s study 

groups.
● Teachers/Administrators who come in teams who have been working on activities during the year intend to continue working in subsequent years.

● Teachers/Administrators from around the region.

Teacher participants will earn three hours of graduate credit.  

We look forward to seeing you this summer.  Please return the attached information by March 15, 2004, so that we can begin our preparations.
Sincerely, 

Barbara Beyerbach

Marcia Burrell

315-312-4024
